
DepEd ADVISORY No. 312, s. 2012 

In compliance with DepED Order No. 39, s. 2009 

this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials and personnel 

(visit DepEd website at www.deped.gov.ph) 

June 18, 2012 

COACHING COURSE FOR RHYTHMIC GYMNASTICS 

 The Gymnastics Association of the Philippines (GAP) will hold the Coaching 

Course for Rhythmic Gymnastics on July 18-22, 2012 at the PhilSports Arena, 

Philsports Complex, Pasig City. 

 The coaches and gymnasts from both public and private schools nationwide are 

invited to attend. 

 For more information, interested participants may contact: 

  Ms. Bettina H. Pou 

  Secretary General 

  Gymnastics Association of the Philippines (GAP) 

  Rizal Memorial Sports Complex, P. Ocampo Street 

  Malate, Manila 

  Telefax No.:  (02) 521-2640 

  E-mail Address:  philippinegymnastics@gmail.com 
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